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IMPORTANT NOTICE:  

BEWARE OF FRAUDSTERS  

The Copperbelt University is cautioning its students, particularly those who were recently 

awarded GRZ student loans, to stay vigilant against fake notifications related to the loans, 

registration or indeed any other matter and to be cautious of counterfeit University contact 

information.  

The university has observed that fraudsters are sending messages to unsuspecting students 

requesting them to pay for registration or other fees and purporting to set deadlines other than 

those officially communicated,  

Please be informed that ALL payments to the Copperbelt University are done through ZANACO 

Bank using a Bill Muster Form and that registration is not yet open until 27th November.  

To ensure authenticity, students are urged to use official communication contacts including:  

1. Academic Office on +260212290814 / 17 and email: academicoffice@cbu.ac.zm 

2. Corporate Affairs on +260761383734; Email: dcca@cbu.ac.zm 

3. Lusaka Campus on 0960871744; Email: lusakastudentsupport@cbu.ac.zm 

4. Distance Education on +260956357202; Email: studentsupport@cbu.ac.zm 

Students are further advised to follow official communication platforms including the 

University social media platforms, website and the student portal for information and 

interactions.  

 

 
Maureen Mulindwa 

DIRECTOR 

mailto:academicoffice@cbu.ac.zm
mailto:dcca@cbu.ac.zm
mailto:lusakastudentsupport@cbu.ac.zm
mailto:studentsupport@cbu.ac.zm

